The IHN-GRG Rural Oral
Health Program

Crossroads Communities and the
Community Health Centers of Benton
and Linn County are teaming up to
provide no-to-low cost dental services to
low-to-moderate income households in
Linn County.

Qualified individuals and households
may be eligible for exams, cleanings,
fillings, root canals and extractions at a
free or reduced cost. This program
became available October 1st, 2023, and
will expire when funds are exhausted.
Do not delay in reaching out!

(541) 405-4210
info@crossroadsc.org
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